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Announcements & 
Event Reminders 

 

The children had a great 

time during their Anglo-

Saxon workshop this week! 

 

The next event will be a 

visit from ’Animals Intui-

tion’ on Thursday 15th 

March, where the children 

will get to see a variety of 

minibeasts. A letter has 

been sent home this week 

regarding this event, so 

please get your reply slips 

in to the office as soon as 

possible. 

   

Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily and 
add to their reading records 

Spellings for this week: 

migration    motion 

nation          option 

population   potion 

ration     reception 

reflection    solution 

 

Next week in English we will be continuing to read 

Beowulf by Michael Morpurgo. We will be writing a 

news report about the hero’s epic encounter with the 

monster, Grendel. 

In maths we will be working on telling the time and 

converting between units of time. 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task 
The first topic task for this half term links to our work on the Anglo-Saxons. We would like the 
children to either: 1) research anything they can find out about the life of Alfred the Great, 
including his achievements in saving the Kingdom of Wessex, and what he did next to secure the 
future of his people; or 2) make an Anglo-Saxon artefact (this could be a shield, seax, purse, 
dress or tunic—it’s up to you!). This homework is due in on Friday 9th March.  

English & Maths 


